An evening reception with the Indian Trust
Commissioners
When: September 13, 2012
Where: United Tribes Technical College
3315 University Dr., Bismarck ND
Wellness Center—Healing Room
Time: 7:00 p.m.—9:00 p.m.

The Secretarial Commission on Indian Trust Administration and Reform (known as Indian Trust
Commission or ITC) would like to meet with young adults and college student’s to create a
dialogue about the Department of the Interior’s existing management and administration of
the trust activities and listen to the students ideas and recommendations to improve
performance and services to trust beneficiaries.

The ITC is a five-member commission appointed by the Secretary of the Department of the
Interior. The ITC is charged with analyzing the federal governments handling of trust
administration and management and to provide recommendations to the Secretary for
improving trust responsibilities to American Indians and Alaska Natives. To read more, please
visit http://www.doi.gov/cobell/commission/index.cfm

The reception is open to all interested students and young adults.
No RSVP is required.

Light refreshments will be provided.
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. Patricia Gerard (505) 816-1048 Patricia_Gerard@ost.doi.gov
Helen Riggs (505) 816-1131 Helen_Riggs@ost.doi.gov
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TN CSARET . NIRRT EMEER W

=

i
-

-

o

T



